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Motion following Notice of Motion 

 

Three New Council Committees – Strategic Advice 

 

THAT Administration prepare draft bylaws, for Council’s consideration by the third 

quarter of 2018, to establish three Council Committees to provide strategic advice in 

the following areas: 

 seniors 
 youth, and 

 accessibility; 

 

and that these committees be comprised of two non-voting Council members and several 

members of the public, and with administrative support to be provided by Family and 

Community Services. 

 

Background 

Councillor Dave Anderson served a Notice of Motion at the December 12, 2017 Council 

meeting, to be presented at the January 23, 2018 Council meeting. 

 

 


